
QUINTESSENTIAL
MARKETER | IMPORTER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quinessentialwines.com

Aromas of citrus blossom, lemon 
zest and fresh-baked apple tart 
carry through to the palate with 

added flavors of apricot and 
marzipan. The luscious mouthfeel 

is balanced with crisp acidity.

FOOD & WINE
Pairs well with roasted chicken,

seared halibut, creamy pasta 
dishes and soft cheeses.

QUINTESSENTIAL
MARKETER | IMPORTER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quinessentialwines.com

Aromas of citrus blossom, lemon 
zest and fresh-baked apple tart 
carry through to the palate with 

added flavors of apricot and 
marzipan. The luscious mouthfeel 

is balanced with crisp acidity.

FOOD & WINE
Pairs well with roasted chicken, 

seared halibut, creamy pasta 
dishes and soft cheeses.

QUINTESSENTIAL
MARKETER | IMPORTER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quinessentialwines.com

Aromas of citrus blossom, lemon 
zest and fresh-baked apple tart 
carry through to the palate with 

added flavors of apricot and 
marzipan. The luscious mouthfeel 

is balanced with crisp acidity.

FOOD & WINE
Pairs well with roasted chicken,

seared halibut, creamy pasta 
dishes and soft cheeses.

QUINTESSENTIAL
MARKETER | IMPORTER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quinessentialwines.com

Aromas of citrus blossom, lemon 
zest and fresh-baked apple tart 
carry through to the palate with 

added flavors of apricot and 
marzipan. The luscious mouthfeel 

is balanced with crisp acidity.

FOOD & WINE
Pairs well with roasted chicken,

seared halibut, creamy pasta 
dishes and soft cheeses.

QUINTESSENTIAL
MARKETER | IMPORTER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quinessentialwines.com

Aromas of citrus blossom, lemon 
zest and fresh-baked apple tart 
carry through to the palate with 

added flavors of apricot and 
marzipan. The luscious mouthfeel 

is balanced with crisp acidity.

FOOD & WINE
Pairs well with roasted chicken,

seared halibut, creamy pasta 
dishes and soft cheeses.

QUINTESSENTIAL
MARKETER | IMPORTER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quinessentialwines.com

Aromas of citrus blossom, lemon 
zest and fresh-baked apple tart 
carry through to the palate with 

added flavors of apricot and 
marzipan. The luscious mouthfeel 

is balanced with crisp acidity.

FOOD & WINE
Pairs well with roasted chicken,

seared halibut, creamy pasta 
dishes and soft cheeses.

QUINTESSENTIAL
MARKETER | IMPORTER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quinessentialwines.com

Aromas of citrus blossom, lemon 
zest and fresh-baked apple tart 
carry through to the palate with 

added flavors of apricot and 
marzipan. The luscious mouthfeel 

is balanced with crisp acidity.

FOOD & WINE
Pairs well with roasted chicken,

seared halibut, creamy pasta 
dishes and soft cheeses.

QUINTESSENTIAL
MARKETER | IMPORTER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quinessentialwines.com

Aromas of citrus blossom, lemon 
zest and fresh-baked apple tart 
carry through to the palate with 

added flavors of apricot and 
marzipan. The luscious mouthfeel 

is balanced with crisp acidity.

FOOD & WINE
Pairs well with roasted chicken,

seared halibut, creamy pasta 
dishes and soft cheeses.


	Slide Number 1

